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SUSPENSION OF ACTIVITIES OF THE FEDERAL ROAD SAFETY CORPS (FRSC) 
MARSHAL UNIT 29, UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN 

 
This is to inform the University community that all activities of the Federal Road Safety Corps 
(FRSC) Special Marshal Unit 29 in the University have been suspended until further notice. This 
is due to an on-going re-organization   of the Unit. 
 
Members of the University community are hereby advised to stop further collaboration with the 
Unit, especially the proposed recruitment of the University staff as advertised in the University 
Bulletin No. 2927 of 20 July, 2012. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
O.I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 


